
From: Lodhi, Sattar
To: Carlos E Rodriguez
Subject: RE: License Amendment and Information - License # 52-25266-01
Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 1:38:00 PM

Carlos:
 
I am reviewing your request to amend your license.  We need the following information to
complete the review:
 

1.    Statement confirming that no leakage of radioactive material was identified while the
gauges may have been stored at your Rio Piedras facility that you want to remove,
and

2.    How many gauges your currently possess and their manufacture’s model numbers.
 
Please respond to me as soon as you can so that we may complete our review.  Thank
you.
 
Sattar Lodhi
US NRC Region I
(610) 337 5364.
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